
Dear Parents,  

 

We would like to welcome new children and families who have joined 

our Vacation Care community. We hope you enjoyed your time with us 

and look forward to seeing you again in the future! 

We would also like to welcome back all of our existing families. It’s 

great to see so many familiar faces and we appreciate your commit-

ment to our service. 

The children enjoyed having the opportunity to make new friends 

from a variety of different schools and develop their social interac-

tion skills and develop independence.  

This Vacation Care was very different to normal as the children re-

mained at the service for the whole duration of the school holidays. 

Although the children stayed at the service this didn't mean that it 

was action packed and full of fun! 

The children spent time participating in a variety of programmed and 

spontaneous activities such as playing on the junior playground, chalk 

drawing, soccer, cricket, floor is lava and many more.  

Some of the programmed activities included cooking Anzac biscuits, 

participating in OSHC survivor challenges, plasticine modelling, 

wheels day, mask making and a scavenger hunt! 

Overall the  2 weeks of school holidays were filled with fun, laughter 

and creativity! 

The service would like to thank all families for their ongoing support 

and commitment to the service especially during the COVID19 pan-

demic.  

Our service prides itself on delivering high quality programs that 

range in diversity; including educational, cultural and recreational ex-

periences. If you have any feedback about the April Vacation Care 

please contact 

Via email : Maria.Morello708@schools.sa.edu.au 
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Diary Dates   

 4th May Pupil Free Day  

 26th June last day for 

Vacation Care Bookings 

 3rd July Last day of 

school, early dismissal 

 6th July First day of 

Vacation-Care.  

 17th July Last day of 

Vacation Care 

 20th July Term 3 com-

mences 

Cancellation Policy 

To allow the OSHC and Vacation 

Care Programs to run smoothly 

and to ensure appropriate staffing  

2 WEEKS WRITTEN NOTICE OF 
ANY CANCELLATION is      

required. This will apply to all 
sessions including Before 

School/After School Care, Vaca-
tion Care,  Sports Day, Camps 

and Early School Dismissal. The 
service is unable to swap days or 

sessions  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you  

Maria Morello    

OSHC Director 
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Painting Day: 

The children were able to let their creative energy flow through free choice painting. Some of the 

children painted pictures with brushes others with their hands, cotton buds or sponges to create 

their unique masterpieces.  

Easter Basket Making & Easter Egg Hunt 

During the pupil free day week the children were able to create their own Easter egg basket using 

a paper template. The children then had the opportunity to use their Easter egg basket and par-

ticipate in an Easter egg hunt around the OSHC buildings. The children  had a great time and most 

importantly loved eating all their Easter eggs! 
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OSHC Survivor: The children were able to choose their ‘tribe’ and create posters to represent 

their teams. These teams then participated in a variety of challenges and exercises throughout 

the day to determine the ultimate survivor!   

Wheel’s Day: The children were encouraged to bring their own sets of wheels whether it be 

bikes, scooters or skateboards and take them for a spin in the quadrangle. The children enjoyed 

helping their peers learn different tricks as well as showing off their own skills! 

Fitness Fun Day 

The children spent the morning participating in a variety of  physical activities such as red rover, 

rob the nest and other interactive sporting drills.  



Mask Making: The children were able to access a variety of craft materials such as feathers, 

beads, textas, stickers and much more to create a unique mask. The children utilised their fine mo-

tor skills when cutting and decorating their masks and were able to express their ideas and creativi-

ty.  

Plasticine Modelling: The children enjoyed participating in the sensory activity of plasticine model-

ling. Some of the children created plasticine monsters others created plasticine cupcakes and 

sweets. The children were proud of their creations and were able to bring them home with them.  



Spontaneous Play: 

Birthday! During the holidays one of the children celebrated his birthday at OSHC. The children 

were excited to help decorate the activity room and sing for Cassius’s special day!  


